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On October 21, 2023, Shine City Project headed to Lake Mead to beautify the Boulder Beach 

Campground! 

 

 
 

Our Shine City Project volunteers helped to pick up litter and fallen branches, leaves, and twigs in the 

area. 



 

 

 

Additionally, we ensured that fire pits were properly cleaned up and maintained by removing any ash and 

debris. To help on with the project, we had fourteen Shine City Project volunteers with one joining us for 

the first time! 

 

 
 

Overall, it was a lot of work and a little bit tiring, but we could enjoy being outdoors alongside Lake 

Mead! 

 


